
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POST-ELECTION CERTIFICATION VOTING 
SYSTEM AUDIT 

MANATEE COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 
 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Manatee County Canvassing Board 
will convene at 9:00 a.m., Friday, April 5, 2024, at the Supervisor of 
Elections' Office, 600 301 Boulevard West, Suite 108, Bradenton, 
Florida, to conduct the Post-Election Certification Voting System Audit 
for the March 19, 2024, Presidential Preference Primary.   
 
The Post-Election Certification Voting System Audit is open to the 
candidates, press, public, and political parties. 
 
This NOTICE is given pursuant to 101.591, Florida Statutes.  Persons 
with disabilities requiring reasonable accommodation to participate in 
this proceeding/event should call (941) 741-3823. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Supervisor of Elections 
Manatee County, Florida 


